
 
 

January 20th, 2021 
 

 

Aanin Nbisiing Redhawk families and students, 

 

In response to Ontario’s second declaration of emergency and to align Nbisiing with Nipissing 
First Nation’s response to the ​provincewide stay-at-home order and shutdown restrictions, 
Nipissing First Nation (NFN) Council has approved changes to Nbisiing’s return to in-person 
learning date.  

In order to​ keep people home as much as possible to reduce the risk of spread of COVID-19 in 
our community, protect vulnerable populations, and keep our school community safe, Nbisiing 
will continue to teach all classes virtually and will return to in-person learning on ​Tuesday, 
February 16th, 2021 ​(Monday the 15th is Family Day). 

 
Final Exams: 
As per the M.O.E. guidelines during Covid-19, Nbisiing will continue with the regular class 
schedule from Monday to Friday of next week. Students will log on at their usual class times and 
work on Culminating Activities in each class. Support has been scheduled for all students with 
IEPs. If you have questions or concerns about your student’s IEP supports, please contact the 
classroom teacher directly or ​click here to email the Special Education Teacher​. 
 
 

Miigwech 

 

 

Carole Couillard, Principal, Nbisiing Secondary School 
carolec@nbisiing.com  
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